
GARAGE LIFT INSPECTIONS 
#16-0307 

ALL of our Service Updates can be found on the New York Bus Sales website 
Or at the New York Head Mechanic website 

1 ©2015 New York Bus Sales. All rights reserved. 

 

 

 

Just as information – 
 

At the recent DOT “Partners Meeting”, the subject of garage lifts used for 
buses and the requirement of inspection and training at facilities NYSDOT 
inspect at was discussed. 
There is a requirement through ASME (American Society of Mechanical 
Engineers) 17.1 – Section 8.11 Periodic Inspections and Tests – 8.11.1.1 
Persons Authorized to make Periodic Inspections and Tests. This 
requirement states: “The inspector shall meet the qualifications requirements 
of the ASME QEI-1 Inspectors and inspections supervisors shall be certified 
by an organization accredited by ASME in accordance with the requirements 
of ASME QEI-1.” 
One option is to use ALI (Automotive Lift Institute) certified lift inspectors, if 
used, the lifts should have inspection “stickers”  as shown in Figure  #1 
clearly displayed on the lift. More information along with a list of certified 
inspectors that perform lift inspections can be found at  
http://www.autolift.org/ 
Those facilities that use non-ALI certified inspectors should make sure those 
inspectors hold the proper certification to perform lift inspections. 

http://newyorkbussales.com/
http://www.nyhma.org/viewforum.php?f=2&amp;start=0
http://www.autolift.org/
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Figure #1 
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CONTACT OUR SERVICE OR PARTS DEPARTMENT 
WITH ANY QUESTIONS 

 

SERVICE 
 

Chittenango: 800-962-5768 
Daryl Wallace or Brian Lamaitis 

 
Rochester: 800-463- 
3232 Melinda LaDue 
Albany: 866-867- 
1100 Ben Reiling 
Warranty: 800-962-5768 

Morgan Jenkins 
Customer Service 
Representatives 

 
Eastern Region: 
Gary Bigness 
845-500-3707 

 
Central Region: 
JJ Richmond 
315-559-3999 

 
Western Region: 
Mike Panzica 
716-908-3186 

Jim Hogan 
jhogan@nybussales.com 
607-227-5794 

 
Chittenango: 800-962-5768 
Gari McQuade 
gmcquade@nybussales.com 
Bill Cox 
bcox@nybussales.com 
John Lewin 
jlewin@nybussales.com 
Dave Grant 
dgrant@nybussales.com 

 
Albany: 866-867-1100 
Sean Conway 
sconway@nybussales.com 
John Green 
jgreen@nybussales.com 

 
Rochester: 800-463-3232 
Dave Cook 
dcook@nybussales.com 
Steve Hibbard 
shibbard@nybussales.com 
Ryan Krolak 
rkrolak@nybussales.com 
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